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News & Announcements: 
v Addition to Foothill GE: The following course was approved on February 21st for Foothill GE for 2023-24: 

◇ Area III—Natural Sciences: HORT 15 
 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author(s) if you have questions or comments. 
 C S - Learners Engaged in Advocating for Diversity in STEM    B.K. Weusijana 
 LINC - Introduction to Immersive Media in Education     K. Pereira 
 LINC - Socio-Emotional Learning through Immersive Media    K. Pereira 
 LINC - Educational Exploration through Immersive Media    K. Pereira 
 LINC - Collaboration in Virtual Educational Environments    K. Pereira 
 
v New Degree Application: At the February 21st meeting, CCC approved an application for the following 

degree, which will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for approval at an upcoming meeting. 
◇ Associate in Arts in Communication Studies 2.0 for Transfer Degree (ADT)  Communication 

Studies dept. faculty 
 
v Equity in the COR: CCC’s primary topic of discussion at the February 21st meeting was the draft Guiding 

Principles for Equitable CORs document, which will serve as a resource for faculty when creating or 
updating CORs from an equity perspective. The group as a whole discussed and further refined the 
document, which had been updated to incorporate feedback provided by the breakout groups and others. 
The CCC Team hopes to bring the document forward for an official first read at the next CCC meeting. 

 
v CCC Co-Chair: Eric’s second term finishes up at the end of this academic year, so we are in search of a 

new faculty co-chair! As a reminder, the faculty co-chair also serves as one of the two Academic Senate 
VPs, and the co-chair must have served on CCC during the past three years. If you have any questions or 
are interested, please don’t hesitate to reach out to Eric for more information! 

 

Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Friday, April 21st: Deadline to submit curriculum (program) sheets for 2023-24 in CourseLeaf CAT 
(must be in "Curriculum Coordinator" status by this date)—if you are a curriculum sheet owner, expect 
to receive an email from Mary in early March with more details/information 

• Friday, June 23rd: Deadline to submit CORs for all new courses and course updates (including local 
GE applications) for 2024-25 in CourseLeaf CIM (must be in “Curriculum Coordinator Review1” status 
by this date) 


